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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
On Friday morning, the school is holding a commissioning service at Saint Peter’s and All Saints 
Church in Malborough lead by Father Daniel French at 9:15am. 
 
A commissioning service is a special opportunity for parish, governors, staff, parents and pupils to 
welcome and affirm a new Head of School as they begin their new role. The service welcomes the 
new Head into the school, the parish and into the diocesan family of schools. 
 
This service is both a celebration and a commitment. The commitment is not only on the part of the 
new Head of School, but on the part of all within the school community to support them as they take 
on their new role. 
 
As Salcombe C of E Primary School have also welcomed a new Head of School this year, Henry 
Everitt, we have invited them to join us in a double celebration.  
 
Tea and Cake will be available afterwards in church. We do hope parents and carers are able to join 
us for this service and officially welcome Mrs Stallard into our school family. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Tess Coulthard     Mrs Jane Greaves 
Executive Head Teacher    Chair of Governors   
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